
 

 

 

Dear Ms. Townsend: 

Regrettably, no one from our legal division office is able to be physically present at today’s scoping 
meeting for the Bay-Delta WQCP Update today, nor have we submitted comments for this meeting, 
although we have commented extensively on these issues in the past.  As a note for the record, 
please be advised that we are closely monitoring the process as a whole, including today’s 
webcast.  The process has potential to significantly impact many segments of our statewide 
membership.  We are very keenly interested in the update process and we reserve the right to 
comment and participate in subsequently steps of the process.  Thank you. 

Justin Fredrickson 
Environmental Policy Analyst 
Legal Services Division 
California Farm Bureau Federation 
2300 River Plaza Drive   
Sacramento, CA 95823   
Direct:  916-561-5673   
Fax:  916-561-5691   
E-mail:  jfredrickson@cfbf.com   
*Note:  This message may contain privileged and confidential information.  If it has been sent to you 
in error, please reply to advise the sender of the error and then immediately delete this message. 

 

 

Public Comment
Bay-Delta Plan Supplemental NOP

Deadline: 4/25/12 by 12:00 noon

LATE COMMENT

5-16-12

mailto:jfredrickson@cfbf.com

